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Term 1:  Week 3 2022 

Rainbow Award Winners 

Reception – Elijah Meier 

Year 1 – Daniel Oakey 

Year 2 – Jenna Moore 

Year 3 – Liliwen Ford 

Year 4 – Matthew Hatton 

Year 5 – Rory Cooper 

Year 6 – Penny Pike 

 

This Week’s House Points Winners – RUBY 

 

Celebration Assembly 

 

Well done to all these superstars! Dawson came in first place in all his races and is UKWA National 
Windsurfing Champion! Charlie was awarded a medal for his boxing outside of school! Rocco was 
nominated as Future Star in his Cricket club! Lacey got her Brownie Gold Award and now needs to buy 
another sash to fit all her badges!  
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Jeans for Genes Day  

 

All the children look amazing today in their jeans (or mufti)! We're celebrating "Jeans for Genes" and 
raising funds and awareness of this wonderful charity that supports children and families across the 
UK: https://www.jeansforgenes.org/ we’re totting up the funds raised but it isn't too late to donate! The  

JUST GIVING LINK  - https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/st-john-s-meads-ce-primary2 

 

Parent/Carer Coffee Morning!  

Wednesday 5th October 8:40 - 9:30 in The Ark. Everyone welcome! 
Jess our Place2Be School Counsellor will also attend the coffee 
morning :) Come along to ask questions and find out more about the 
Friends and Place2Be. Contact the Office if you would like to attend, 
spaces are limited. 

Pastoral Care 

 

During our 'Pastoral Care' groups this week, we discussed recycling and 
how we can play our part in looking after the planet.  Mrs Foster's Jade 
group had a fantastic session and worked really hard. We enjoyed 
meeting our new reception Jade house team members too!  
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Year 5 Science 

We are learning about forces in science this term. This 
week we have been looking at gravity and air 
resistance. We are trying to work out what makes a 
good parachute. We started to make our parachutes 
today and will finish and test them soon! Watch this 
space!  

 

 

Reception Painting and Parachutes 

The paints are out!  We loved using paint to make 
beautiful underwater and fish pictures following 
learning the brilliant counting song 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 once I 
caught a fish alive!  Ask your child to sing you our 
counting song - with the actions of course!  

 

 

Reception visited our school field for the first 
time this week! They loved having a tour of the 
field, exploring and playing with our magnificent 
parachute! We even saw two airplanes fly over 
(and waved of course!). 

 

 

School Calendar Dates 

Tuesday 27th September – Year 2 Parent Event @ 2.30pm 

Thursday 29th September –9.00am Harvest Festival @ St John’s Church 

Wednesday 5th October – 8.40am-9.30am Place 2 Be Coffee Morning 

Friday 21st October - Last Day of Term 1 


